
The Royal Highland Show 2020
has been cancelled

The organisers of The Royal Highland Show
have already taken a decision to cancel
this year’s event.

It is usually a focal point in th summer calendar
for farmers across Scotland who come to Edinburgh
to show all kinds of livestock, buy machinery and
meet old friends.
The message has been put up on the show website today after a
virtual meeting of the directors.

It is with deep regret that we announce the cancellation of
the 2020 Royal Highland Show.

The decision was taken today following a virtual meeting of
the RHASS directors and is line with Government guidance
surrounding  the  recent  outbreak  of  Coronavirus.
pic.twitter.com/Z6RCpIJbzT

— Royal Highland Show (@ScotlandRHShow) March 17, 2020

 Loading...

 Taking too long?

 Reload document

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2020/03/the-royal-highland-show-2020-has-been-cancelled/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2020/03/the-royal-highland-show-2020-has-been-cancelled/
https://t.co/Z6RCpIJbzT
https://twitter.com/ScotlandRHShow/status/1239954813741228033?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw


Download [162.00 B]
|  Open in new tab

http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/royal-highland-show-2020-cancelled.pdf
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/royal-highland-show-2020-cancelled.pdf
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/royal-highland-show-2020-cancelled.pdf

